
     
     
     
    

                                                                                                                               

Heaton St. Barnabas’ C.E. Primary School 
 

Rossefield Road, Heaton 

Bradford, BD9 4DA 

Tel: 01274 545019 Fax: 01274 553910   

Headteacher: Mrs Diane Smith NPQH. 

14th December 2018, 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
You may be aware that the Primary School performance league tables were published yesterday by 
the Department for Education. The league tables rank Primary Schools by their overall performance 
by the end of KS2 into the region that they are in. 
 
We are delighted to let you know that out of 200 schools in the district we were ranked 15th. We have 
moved up significantly in the rankings over the last five years and this is credit to all the hard work of 
the pupils, staff, governors and yourselves working in partnership with the school, supporting us 
along our journey. 
 
We look forward to continuing to make the improvements we need and ensure the children gain a 
broad and enriched curriculum preparing them for life beyond their school years with us.  
 
May I also take this opportunity to wish you all a very blessed and happy Christmas and I look 
forward to continuing working with you all in the new year. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Diane Smith 
Headteacher 


